
 

 

 

President: Janelle Nichols 

1.​ Calendar Review 
a.​ Revised calendar will be sent out with the meeting minutes 

2.​ Committee Reports 
a.​ Ben’s Brigade 

i. Meeting March 27 - discussed end of year picnic on May 18 

ii. Reviewing projects for 2025-2026 school year 

iii. Trent asked about budget and seeking an increase for Ben’s Brigade for the 
2025-2026 school year 

b.​ Teacher Appreciation 

i. Gearing up for Teacher Appreciation Week 

ii. Coffee Truck is booked 

iii. Seeking gift cards for pinata for teachers 

c.​ Uniform Buy Back  

i. Sale on Saturday, April 19 

ii. Working to clean and sort uniforms in preparation for the sale - some are in the 
PTO Shed and remainder are in the PE Shed 

Vice President: Andreya Flanigan 

1.​ Volunteers of the Month 
a.​ Parking Spot - TBD 
b.​ Gift Card - Christina Jones 

        2.    Working on Volunteer gifts for the end of the year Pirate’s Cove Event 

Secretary: Kelly Dees 
1.​ Elections 

a.​ Nominations - have all been either accepted or declined and gathering final information about each nominee 
b.​ Why certain positions are elected versus appointed - looking for a response 

2.​ Vote Log Review  
a.​ Approved to purchased rights for Middle School Musical 
b.​ Approved to provide additional parking spot for Board President for 2024-2025 School Year 
c.​ Approved to provide an additional parking spot for each Assistant Principal for the 2025-2026 School Year 

Treasurer: Christiana Sparks 

1.​ Month to month changes 
a.​ Expenses - BENefit Bash total collected $82,850, expenses $33229 net of $49600 - a few minor 

expenses remain 
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b.​ PTO purchased ice machine for $5400 
2.​ Bank Balances 

a.​ checking account $100,957 
b.​ savings account $27,830 
c.​ PayPal $190 
d.​ total $129,046 

Social Coordinator: Ewelina Chrzanowski 
1.​ Mother/Son Event 

a.​ April 27 from 10-12pm 
b.​ Tickets on sale until Thursday, April 10 
c.​ Ticket sales are down a bit - push notification sent and posted on Friends of Ben, will be included in 

the newsletter 
2.​ 8th Grade Graduation 

a.​ In need of help with planning the graduation dinner 
b.​ Email was send to all 8th grade parents seeking help, would it help to send an email to 7th grade 

parents? 

Fundraising: Erin Wiley 
1.​ BENefit Bash Wrapped up -  

       a ​ still working to connect teachers and families for teacher experiences and pay some small 
final invoices 
b. ​ Legacy Martial Arts Family Safety Night - spots remain and will continue to promote closer 

to the event on May 17 
2.​ Committee Reports 

a.​ Spirit Wear - final store closed and all item delivered to the school today, 24 orders placed 
for a total $1,265.50 and fundraising was $270 

b.​ Spirit Nights - over $200 from Torchy’s, April 12 Legacy Martial Arts for Parent’s Night Out, 
May 15 from 4-6pm at Skate City, reaching out to Gelato and Co to see if they would be 
interested in a Spirit Night/Afternoon prior to the end of school year 

c.​ Sponsorships - Teacher Appreciation working with Cara to finalize the Qdoba order, some 
sponsors have donated give-a-ways and planned to have a few activities. Also working on 
the final end of the year push for sponsors. Sponsor Appreciation Event for April 16 
postponed, looking for a possible new date. 

d.​ Spirit Rock 
​ ​  
Room Parent Coordinator: Amy Marks 

1.​ Raise Right 
a.​ Sending out communication to Room Parents prior to Raise Right deadline 

       2.​ Working to coordinate and plan final appreciation event for Room Parents 

 

Next Meeting on May 4 from 5-7pm at Redstone Park 
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